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Edwards,Michelle

From: beth dillard <bdillard20@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 9:29 AM
To: Edwards,Michelle
Subject: EXTERNAL -1930 S Center St - Rezoning

**External Email. - Think Before You Click** --Help Desk ________________________________ 
 
Council Members, 
 
My name is Elizabeth Kleptz and I have property in Terre Haute - 6917 S Charles Place, 47802. I reside in Rockville - 807 
Eastwood drive but work in Terre Haute.   I would like to give my recommendation to approve the rezoning request for 
Magnolia Rose Aesthetics. With multiple businesses in the surrounding areas, it makes sense to bring even more beauty 
to this great town. As a business major I know the important of being competive and wanting to make a path to 
encourage people to plant and keep their roots here.  Magnolia Rose is not “just Botox”, they want to invest in our 
community.  They see the beauty in all things and want to bring new innovative ideas to an area that is lacking with 
these services.  It makes business sense to have this type of business come in versus a house sitting and rotting and 
becoming an eye sore and hurting the value of Terre haute as a place for families to live and grow.  I urge you to not 
allow this idea to be given to another county, bring the beauty and positivity to Terre Haute with approving the rezoning 
for Magnolia Rose. 
 
Thank you, 
Elizabeth 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


